
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Thank you for choosing BILCO, an AmesburyTruth Company, as your valued supplier! 
 
Before orders can be processed, a BILCO Credit Application must be completed and returned to credit@bilco.com for 
review. Customers paying by credit card are additionally required to use BILCO’s PCI Compliant Credit Card payment 
link before your order is processed. 
 
A link to the BILCO on-line Credit Application is provided below. In order to comply with state sales tax law requirements, 
it is necessary that we have on file a current blanket resale or tax exemption certificate for all customers who claim a 
sales tax exemption. 

 

 

ON-LINE CREDIT APPLICATION 

 
 
 
 
The application process may take up to three business days to process. Please be advised that product lead time 
begins from the date the order released from the credit department after the application process is completed 
and/or credit card payment is received. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact BILCO’s Credit Department at credit@bilco.com. 
 
We look forward to doing business with you! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

THE BILCO COMPANY 

 

https://www.commercialcreditapps.com/BusinessIQ/credec/caps/pla/loadAppInternalPLAPage?addEditFlag=A&appTemplateId=eplpiDGHpyqSelG5m2TZ0w%3D%3D&appTemplateToken=4634



